
Dr. J. H. k~sser. 
U~4lij 84. l-2... 

Toronto, Aug. 21st, 1888 

(postcard - handwritten' 

Dear Musser I have just, bad Dock's letter on my return from Dundas. 

Deauced sorry to lose him but it will do him good and he can develop there -
......... 

" with carefUl management of his resources. Hope mw words are not worrying you 

too much. There is a 4th year ohecque for yqu at Barkers. I may have to give 

you an order as it may not be available until I begin the hook. Look o~Jey 
specimens for D. in your p.m.•s of the next mo. " 

Yours 

w.o. 


